
 

INFORMATION 

Dear School Community                                                    

 

According to guidance of Direção-Geral dos Estabelecimentos Escolares (Dgeste) and Direção-

Geral de Saúde (DGS) the Group of Schools Patrício Prazeres, has been planning the beginning of school 

activities, as well as the procedures related to measures of protection and social distancing due to the 

contingencies of the Covid-19 Pandemic. 

So bearing in mind all the constraints, our Group of schools decided to take a few measures 

leading to minimizing the risk of transmission in school environment, so as to safeguard the welfare and 

health of students and those who daily attend our school, namely teachers and other staff.  

The procedures we decided to adopt were approved by Conselho Pedagógico and Conselho Geral 

and must be forcibly followed by the Scholl community from September 17
th

 onwards (beginning of the 

school year):  

    

 Only students, teachers and other staff are allowed in the school facilities. Everyone must 

respect the new signs scattered around in every school of our Group. The administrative 

services which are located at EB Patrício Prazeres, are only available via telephone or 

email. All personal attendance must be booked in advance.  

 

 If you have any symptoms of Covid-19 (a fever, dry cough, sore throat, diarrhea…) 

don’t come to school, contact Linha Saúde 24 (808242424) and wait for their 

instructions or you may be putting everybody at risk at school.  

 

 Students and parents must always wear face masks, keep social distancing and follow the 

marks on the pavement. Pre-school or primary students don’t have to wear a face mask 

unless their parents decide otherwise. Parents are just allowed to enter the premises shortly 

at the beginning and at the end of the school day. 

 

 Every class must follow their timetable. Stray students are not allowed in school.  

 

 You can contact your class teacher via telephone, email and “G-Meet” platform.  

 

 



 Pre-school students, 1st graders and 5
th

 graders will meet their new teachers on the 15
th

 and 

16
th

 of September in their own schools. Please, check the calendar.   

 

 The students’ snack bar attending hours will be limited. Please send your kid(s) a snack. 

 

 For further information consult www.aepp.pt.  

Protect yourself and others.  

We are living exceptional times. Stay safe .   

We will soon be together again! 

 

Lisboa, 11
th

 September 2020                                                     The School Principal  

http://www.aepp.pt/

		2020-09-10T17:08:37+0100
	ARTUR JORGE BRAZIELA FERREIRA




